
MOVING FORWARD

End of The Year
As 2022 comes to an end with a thankful heart we want to express the
gratitude for the many things God has done. As we move forward and
spend time reflecting on God's goodness we are  encouraged by the
testimony of women who want to share the love of God with the
women in prison.  To the many who have extended a prayer, act of
service, bible study, or various commitments, we want to express a big
" Thank You".  We stand strong in our belief in God's word and know
that He wants to share His love for those willing to commit their lives
to Him. It is our prayer that as we continue on this journey , we hope
for a John 4:39 experience for the women in Gatesville,  "many
believed because of her testimony." It is also our hope to encourage
the belivers who are allowing God to transform their lives while in
prison and present the good news to those who do not have a
relationship with Jesus Christ..

The following goals were accomplished this year:

1.  Prison outreach starting in 2023
2. Housing for women furnished and ready
3. Office, therapy area and pantry in process
4. Development of  TRM's The Well serving  committees
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Our Hopes for 2023
Moving forward in 2023 TRM's The Well is ready to
serve and is seeking help to share God's message of
hope and love. 

In prison mentors

Special events volunteers

In prison teachers

Out of prison life skills teachers

Out of prison biblical teachers

Employers for second chance employment
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